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Thank you for your interest in the next MHC Luncheon.  
Unfortunately, the location and the menu for that event 
are not yet available so we are unable to accept 
reservations.  We will replace this message with our 
Luncheon Reservation form as soon as it is available, 
typically this is three to five weeks before the luncheon 
date.  You may find it convenient to check for the 
meeting location information on the Meetings page.  The 
reservation form will be here when that data is present. 

If you wish to pay your dues or make a scholarship 
donation, you may do that by clicking on the appropriate 
option on either the Scholarship or Membership drop-
down menu.  

Thank you for your interest in our chapter.  We hope to 
see you soon. 


